
From: Snyder, Amy 
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2015 3:47 PM 
To: 'wlmoore@outlook.com' 
Cc: Norato, Michael; Conley, Maureen 
Subject: US ARMY SUBMITTED APPLICATION TO AMEND SOURCE MATERILA LICENSE 

NO. SUC-1593- Depleted Uranium From the Davy Crocket Weapon System 
 
Mr. Moore, 
 
I was informed that you may be interested in the licensing actions related to Source Materials 
License No. SUC-1593 for possession only of depleted uranium from the Davy Crockett 
Weapon System.  This license was issued in October 2013. The authorized places of use shall 
be United States Department of Army Installations at Schofield Barracks HI, and Pohakuloa 
Training Area, HI.  
 
The U.S. Army Installation Management Command (the Army) submitted its application, dated 
June 1, 2015,  (Agencywide Documents Management System (ADAMS) Accession No. 
ML15161A454) to amend Source Materials License No. SUC-1593 to address the 15 sites 
subject to License Condition No. 12 (ML13259A062).  The Army proposes to use a 
Programmatic Approach to licensing these additional sites, and has included in its application 
the two Hawaiian Sites that are already licensed under this license.   A copy of the NRC’s letter 
(ML15167A502), dated June 17, 2015, acknowledges receipt of this application and identifies 
the NRC’s process for determining if the application can be accepted for a detailed technical 
review.  The NRC’s acknowledgement letter and the Army’s application are now publicly 
available.  The current license remains in effect and will not be changed unless the NRC 
approves the proposed changes, and amends the license.   
 
If you would like to be added to the email distribution list for this license, please let me know.  
We welcome additional names and addresses.  We should point out that as a matter of policy, 
the NRC considers contact information for e-mail lists to be public information and will not 
protect it as personally identifiable information.  
If you have any questions, with regard to our process, please contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
 

Amy 
 
Amy Snyder, Senior Project Manager 
Materials Decommissioning Branch (MDB) 
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery, and Waste Programs (DUWP) 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS) 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
Washington, D.C.  20555 

 Office: (301) 415-6822 
 Fax: (301) 415-5369 
 Mail Stop: T8-F5M 
 Location: T8-E06B 



 E-mail: amy.snyder@nrc.gov 
 


